
    

 

INTERGEN Evaluation Workshop 

The evaluation workshop of the INTERGEN project, implemented by the executives of the 

Development Agency of Karditsa, was successfully completed. In this workshop, organizations of 

our city had the opportunity to interact by evaluating the produced educational material of the 

project, which is expected to be finalized and published soon after the completion of the project 

on the project website https://www.intergenproject.com/ 

We would like to thank the Women's Centre of Karditsa, the Civil non-profit organisations 
Ecoperativa and Helix-Innovation Hub, as well as the CLLD (Community Led Local Development) 
LEADER of ANKA for their valuable contribution and their very constructive feedback on the 
produced educational material. 
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